
Service Announcement 

Notice of 
Temporary Road Closure 

Temporary Road Closure at Fourth Concession Road between Altona Road 
and York Durham Townline

Purpose: Cross culvert pipe replacement 

Duration: Tuesday, April 1, 2025 from 7:30 am until 3:00 pm 

Fourth Concession Road will be closed between Altona Road and York Durham Townline for a cross 
culvert pipe replacement.  Emergency Services and properties 20 through to 170 Fourth Concession 
Road will have access from York Durham Townline. LED signs are in place advising travelers of the 

upcoming closure. 

For additional information please contact: 
Brian Young 

Lead Hand, Roads Operations  
Operations Department  
905.420.4660 ext. 1125 
byoung@pickering.ca  

Service Disruption Line:  1.866.278.9993 
pickering.ca 


